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Brede Bulletin   
10th  February 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, Wow! What a week. It involved a lot of dancing and smiling 
faces. I was fortunate to escort the children on Wednesday to the White Rock Theatre 
and participate in the PTFA’s Valentine’s Disco on Thursday. Fun was had by all 
involved, and the children’s behaviour was impeccable throughout. Have a wonderful 
half-term break, everyone, and I look forward to seeing you all next term. Mrs Knock 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week, who are celebrated for being safe 
online: 
Owls: Maci   
Foxes: Jack 
Rabbits: Isabella P 
Hedgehogs: Jacob 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Daisy F, Maci, Oscar J, Heidi, Evie, Kai, Grace.  
Foxes: Rose, Saskia, Isla, Queenie, Oliver, Caroline. 
Rabbits: Cali, Harriet, Albert, Barnaby, Denley.   
Hedgehogs: Dylan, Phoenix, Zach P. 
Classes of the term are: Foxes and Hedgehogs. 

 

Reading Certificates 
Stage 1 Reading Awards for reading 25 times go to: Kai, Grace   
Stage 2 for reading 50 times goes to: Harriet, Zach P, Zachary 
Stage 3 for reading 100 times goes to: Daisy F, Dylan 
Stage 4 for reading 150 times goes to: Maci 

 

Badminton 
In a first for Brede, Mrs Ransley took Oscar H, Finn D, Mylah and Ruby to 
Northiam for an inter-school Badminton tournament. They all had fun 
learning the skills of Badminton. Overall, the boys came 3rd and the girls 4th. 
Mrs Ransley was very impressed with their engagement, sportsmanship and 
brilliant behaviour. 

 
 

 

Toys from the 1950s 
On Wednesday, Mr and Mrs Garrad visited Hedgehogs to talk about toys 
from their childhood. The children listened to their stories and saw some toys 
they played with as children, including dolls, books, cars and Mecano. The 
children then discussed how their toys are different today and how they can’t 
play outside because of all the traffic. 
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Time to Dance 
Congratulations to all the children who took part in the Time To Dance 
festival at the White Rock Theatre on Wednesday evening. The theme was 
Tell Me a Story and Barnaby, Isla, Jacob, Betty, Daisy F, Grace, Mylah, 
Poppy-Jayne, Amelia, Henry, Daisy S, Lila, Ruby and Aurora did a fantastic, 
nightmarish dance to Lady Gaga’s Bad Romance.    

 
 
 

 
 

Valentines Disco 
Thank you to the PTFA and all the volunteers/ staff who supported and 
worked hard behind the scenes to make the school’s first Valentines Disco 
a success. A special shout out to our very own DJ Nugent.  

 

Volcano Art 
As part of their topic on Rocks, Relics and Rumbles this term, the children in 
Rabbits Class have been painting volcano’s, inspired by local artist Nick 
Rowland.   

 
 

 

Headlice 
May we remind parents to check your children regularly for Head lice and 
treat. Further advice is available here. 

 

As winter illnesses continue to circulate NHS England has published advice 
on their website. It lists all the most common childhood illnesses and their 
advice regarding attendance at school, including when to contact your GP. 

NHS England: Is my child too ill for school? 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday  
13/02/23 – 
17/02/23 

  
HALF TERM 

 
Whole School 

Thursday 
23/02/23 

Bright Foundation – The 
Wild Experience - Foxes 

Foxes Class 

Monday 
27/02/23 

World Daily mile day Whole School 

Thursday 
02/02/23 

World Book Day – please 

see ParentMail for more 
information 

Whole School 

Monday 
06/03/23 – 
09/3/23 

Parent Consultations Details to follow 

Thursday 
23/03/23 

Bright Foundation – The 
Wild Experience - Owls 

Owls Class 

Wednesday 
29/03/23 

Bright Foundation - 
Rabbits 

Rabbits Class 

Friday 
21/04/23 

Tempest Photos (whole 
Class) 

Whole School 

Tuesday 
07/11/23 

Tempest Photography 
(individual pupil photos) 

Whole School 
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Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of the 
staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock - Deputy DSLs 
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